
 

 

    
6th June 2024 

Losehill Hall Castleton – Year 5 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The residential is fast approaching and we are all looking forward to a fantastic time! 

Please find enclosed in this letter the final details.  

 

The weather at the moment is looking unpredictable. We may have some rain showers 

but it may be warm, so please ensure your child comes prepared with waterproof 

clothing and sun-cream. A reminder of the kit list is below.  

 

Kit list 

 

We recommend bringing an outfit a day plus 2 spare outfits. Some of the activities will 

be outside and the children will take part in a walk. Therefore, two pairs of footwear, 

plus an inside pair of footwear is advised.  

 

✓ T-shirt/tops 

✓ Trouser/shorts 

✓ Jumper/hoodies  

✓ Socks underwear 

✓ Waterproof clothing (Jacket/trousers) 

✓ Footwear (walking boots, trainers, slippers) 

✓ Pyjamas 

✓ Hat 

✓ Sunglasses 

✓ Towel 

✓ Toiletries (shower gel, shampoo/conditioner, tooth brush/tooth paste) 

✓ Water bottle 

✓ Packed lunch for Wednesday 12th June 

✓ Book/colouring/cards for spare time. NO ELECTRONIC devices 

✓ Spending money of no more than £5 in a sealed purse or envelope with your 

child’s name. (Most items are between £1 and £3) 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Luggage  

Please note that your child should only bring one bag for luggage. A small rucksack 

should also be taken for small items and their packed lunch. 

 

Medicines 

Please bring any medicine your child may need to school on the morning of the trip. It 

should be labelled with their name. A member of staff will collect these in the hall and 

will ask you fill in a form.  

 

Departure and return to school 

Your child should come to school at the normal time of 8.40am on Wednesday 12th 

June, however, the coach will not be departing until 11.00am. Children will enter 

through the hall with their belongings and then go up to their classroom. 

The coach will depart from Castleton at 12.00pm and we should be back at school for 

1.00, however we will send an update text message as we leave with more information. 

Children are allowed to be collected from school when we arrive back. If your child 

cannot be collected, they are able to stay until 3.20.  

 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact the year 5 team. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Bell/Mrs Bradwell and Miss Woods-Booth 


